Minutes
Safety Committee Meeting
November 13, 2019

The Safety Committee met by telephone on November 13, 2019. Our chair, Michael Tirrell,
called and chaired the meeting. Also on the line were Gina Cressey, Jim Huning, Beanie Einstein,
Harry Rosenblum, Lisa Fryer, and Jim Coughlin. Jim has been a frequently visitor at our meetings
and a provider of valuable input. Hours after this meeting, Michael invited him to become a
member, and he accepted. Welcome, Jim Coughlin!

These were the agenda items:

*2019 budget update and review
*2020 budget planning

*Dock safety rules and signage
*Speed monitoring signs

*Early 2020 planning

No official actions were taken, but we had productive discussions on these topics. For example,
we hope to create a more orderly atmosphere at the dock by posting signs and perhaps flags there
to make rules and swimming condition easy to read and understand. Setting an age under which
kids must be accompanied by an adult on the dock is also under consideration.

Respectfully submitted,
Gina Cressey



